
Home Reviewers Associate Editors  Editor  Publisher  Contact   

Numbering same-sex couples in censuses and population 
registers

[ Back to previous page ] 
  

© 1999 - 2008 
Max-Planck-Gesellschaft
● Copyright & Legal

SEARCH  

Current Volume  

Volumes  

Articles  

Special Collections  

Journal Contents

About the Journal  

Information for 
Authors  

Copyright 
Information  

Register for e-mail 
alerts  

Submit a Paper  

General Information

 

Patrick Festy 
 

VOLUME 17 - ARTICLE 12 

PAGES 339 - 368 

Date Received:  8 Dec 2006

Date Published: 23 Nov 2007

http://www.demographic-research.org/volumes/vol17/12/ 

 Bookmark this page 
 Send this article to a friend 

Abstract 
The recommendations recently issued by the Conference of European Statisticians (CES) 
for the next round of population and housing censuses underline for the first time that 
some countries might find it in their interest to enumerate same-sex couples. Many pitfalls 
can be expected when such a sensitive topic is newly included in a census. The 
experience of the few western countries that have already taken initiatives in this 
direction helps identify difficulties to be faced and suggest "good practices" to be 
adopted. Coverage is extended to countries which rely on permanent registers rather 
than periodic censuses to enumerate their population. 
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